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The Consul General called on Mr. Patrick Brown, Leader of Opposition, Ontario 

Legislature this afternoon. Mr. Brown welcomed the Consul General to Toronto 

and expressed his full support to the Consulate's efforts for promotion of strong 

relations between Pakistan and Canada. He also outlined his Party's programme 

with focus on his position on issues relating to non-discrimination and equal rights 

for all Canadians. The Consul General thanked the Leader of the Opposition for 

receiving him at a short notice. 
 

The Consul General outlined his priorities as the Consul General of Pakistan in 

Ontario which in addition to provision of consular services to Pakistan community 

included promotion of political and commercial relations between the two 

countries. He further stressed the need for greater cooperation between Pakistan 

and Canada on higher education, science and technology and innovation. The two 

countries can closely cooperate in their efforts to achieve Sustainable 

Development Goals (SDGs), he added. Mr. Brown agreed that closer cooperation 

between Pakistan and Canada was in the interest of the two countries.  He fondly 

recalled his last visit to Pakistan and hoped to visit again in future. 
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